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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR NANCY WYMAN




August 26, 2011 

Due to the expected adverse conditions stemming from Hurricane Irene, the meeting of the Connecticut Health Care Exchange scheduled for Monday, Aug. 29 has been cancelled.

The meeting will be held on Sept. 15 from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m. in Room 1A of the Legislative Office Building, 300 Capitol Avenue, Hartford. 
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